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Upcoming Events








Up and Coming – Final MAP Testing in May


It is hard to believe but coming very soon will be our final MAP test of the year.  We have been working very hard and I am very proud of the student’s progress.  If student’s have extra time at night or on a rainy weekend day, please remind them to utilize the MAP resources found on our classroom website for practice.  They can be found at:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.maroszek.weebly.com" ��www.maroszek.weebly.com� and then select Curriculum and then Map Testing.  Students may work on both reading and math and select the range based on their personal test score.  In addition, students may also log on to:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.prepdog.com" ��www.prepdog.com� for additional practice on the skills taught this year.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.  :o)


	Also, if at all possible, finding time to read with your child is so important to help with both reading accuracy and fluency.  Questioning your child at the end of a page or chapter is also a great way to determine if they are understanding what they are reading.  In addition, ensuring that your child is reading a good fit book is so important.  In order to expand each student’s vocabulary, selecting books with at least three words on a page that they have to work at to understand will promote their vocabulary understanding.    Selecting both fiction and non-fiction books will also promote vocabulary expansion.  Thank you!








April 23  – Timbertail Day


April 29 – 4th Grade parent meeting at LV (6:30)


May 3 – Next newsletter from Mrs. Maroszek ( 





	





	Mrs. Maroszek’s 4th Grade


    	Classroom Newsletter











What An Incredible Class I Have!!


I wanted to share how wonderful your children have been.  I am so proud of their dedication and commitment to work hard to ensure that they would be ready for Lineville.  As I followed the students during our Shadow Day, I could not have been more proud.  Thank you parents for your continued support and encouragement of our school family and for allowing me to teach your phenomenal children!  


What are we learning??


Math:  	Students are currently working on understanding decimal notation for fractions.  They are also comparing decimal fractions.  


Daily 5:	We are continuing to read informational texts for the next few weeks.  Students will be reading informative articles about friction, motion, forces and more.  They will be required to use the defining features of a nonfiction text to help them determine the meaning of the article.  


Writing:	We are working on biographies.  Students will select a person that they are interested in learning more about and then research them.  I will be assessing the 250 word typed report for spelling, grammar, punctuation, details, and quality of work.    


Science:	We are currently working on our motion unit.  It is a very hands-on unit.  Students are building cars and exploring the effects of mass, gravity and friction on them.  


 Spelling:	There will be a regular word list for the week of April 22nd and the 29th.  Please remind your child to practice their sort each night.  Monday – Sort new words; Tuesday – Write sort and highlight parts; Wednesday – Word hunt; Thursday – Blind sort; 	Friday – Spelling Test
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